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3rd Grade All A Honor Roll 

Ele Beam, Oaklie Chandler,  
Cadence Glazener, William Gooch,  

Austin Miller, Myles Murphy, Silas Stovall 
 

3rd Grade A/B Honor Roll 
Kit Deppisch, Elizabeth Estepp 

 

4th Grade All A Honor Roll 
Egan Gibson, Caroline Nixon 

 

4th Grade A/B Honor Roll 
Quinn Gilcrease 

 

5th Grade All A Honor Roll 
Kennedy Ballard, Madison Ballard, 

Aniston Newman 

Third Nine Weeks’ 

 
 
 
 

 
LENTEN SERVICE PROJECT 

 
 

Mrs. Gracie’s PreK-3 class and Mrs. 
Catherine’s PreK-4 class participated 

in an Easter egg hunt and had such 
fun searching for candy filled eggs to 

put in their Easter baskets.  They 
happily ran around the 

PreK playground 
collecting their Easter 

goodies and were able to 
enjoy some of the treats 

together.   

Mrs. Unger’s 
Kindergarten class 
thanks their parents 
and everyone else 
who was kind 
enough to donate to 
their class service-
learning project.  
They took the 
donated food, 
blankets, and 
cleaning supplies to 
our local Humane 
Society and were 
able to visit the 
animals there.  They 
made a lot of dogs 
and cats happy!  

Christ Episcopal School raised 
money for the Nacogdoches 
Chapter of the United Way 
during the season of Lent. 

Kindergarteners sold chips, 
1st graders sold lollipops, 
2nd graders sold Fun Dip, 

3rd graders sold pickles, 4th 
graders sold Air Heads, and 
5th graders sold gummies. 
Thank you to all of you who 
donated and helped us raise 
money by participating in the 

class sales. CES raised $550 for 
our friends at United Way!  

 

We Love  
Dogs & Cats! 

 

Head of School, Catherine 
Oliver, attended the 

Episcopal Diocese of Texas 
Heads of School annual meeting 
at Camp Allen in Navasota. She 

is pictured here with the 
Director of the National 
Association of Episcopal 

Schools, Father David Madison, 
and the Director of the 

Southwestern Association of 
Episcopal Schools, Rob Devlin. 
While there, she experienced 

Bishop Andy Doyle 
interviewing renowned author 

Brene Brown about Leading 
with Courage in Challenging 

Times. It was an important and 
amazing day. 



Mission: Christ Episcopal School is a diverse community of 
learners who participate in an enriched academic program in a 
nurturing Christian environment which fosters a dedication to 

service to others and a love of lifetime learning.      

 

 
 
 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 
 

 

Mon., April 1 Easter Monday HOLIDAY 
 

Mon., April 2 - Fine Arts Week 

Friday, April 5  
 

Wed., April 3 Class Picture Day 
 

Fri., April 5       Auction Meeting, 12 noon 

                                 CES Library       
 

Fri., April 12       Auction Meeting, 12 noon 

                                 CES Library   
     

 Talent Showcase, 5:30 pm 
 

Mon., April 15 - Grades 3, 4, & 5 

Fri., April 19 Standardized Testing 
 

Fri., April 19      Auction Meeting, 12 noon  

  

Wed., April 17 4th mid-9 weeks (K-5th)
 Progress Reports go home 
 

Sat., April 27       Once Upon a Time Auction
 The Fredonia Hotel, 6:00 pm 

 

Sun., May 5  Spring Fling Picnic,  

 4:00-6:00 pm  

 

 

Mrs. Findley’s 3rd grade class attended a special 

event for the Nacogdoches Vietnam Veterans held at the 

Public Library. While there, they listened to reasons why 

we should honor and be grateful to the men and women 

who serve our country. They each created and wrote cards 

to present to the veterans who attended and also made a 

banner showing their love and support.     

 

CES Student 
Talent Showcase 

is scheduled the following week 
 

Friday, April 12th,  
 5:30 pm, CES School Hall 
 

Come out and enjoy 
the talents of our students! 

FINE ARTS WEEK 
*** April 2nd - 5th  *** 

includes the 

Spring is in the air and the flowers are 
blooming! Mrs. Hanes’ 4th grade class and Mr. 
Hanes’ 5th grade class recently worked in the 
garden pulling out weeds and preparing the soil 
for new plants. Onions, tomatoes, and sunflowers 
are just a few things on the Spring Garden plant 
list. The students are excited about  springtime 
in the gardens! 

If you are missing a blue CES sweatshirt 

or jacket of any kind, please check the 

table in the School Hall. We have multiple 

unclaimed sweatshirts and jackets that do 

not  have names in them.  Don’t forget to 

label all outerwear as to not lose them.    

GARDEN PREPARATION 


